[bookmark: _GoBack]High Court of Uttarakhand, Nainital
Notice
Dated: 26.05.2020
This Court invites quotations for the discount on the DAVP rate for the publication of advertisement/tenders etc. of Hon’ble High Court in National newspapers as well as local newspapers (Uttarakhand) from the firms. You are also informed that this contract will be for the period of one year (with the condition that contract will be extended for one year, on the same rates, terms and conditions, if services of firm will be satisfactory). For further queries, contact may be made to Management section of this High Court at 05942-233826.
	You are, therefore, requested for submission of the desired quotations on or before 10.06.2020 via post, e-mail (highcourt-ua@nic.in).
										             Sd/-
										 (Hira Singh Bonal)
  Registrar General”

